
LCSD entertainment programme postponed

Attention TV and radio announcers:

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
15) that due to the inclement weather, the Interactive Lighting Installation
"To The Moon" and related activities to be displayed at 6.30pm today will be
rescheduled to 6.30pm on September 18 (Tuesday). For enquiries, please call
2591 1340 during office hour.

http://www.government-world.com/lcsd-entertainment-programme-postponed/

